
 
 
 
TO: EXECUTIVE OFFICERS – STATE BOARDS OF PHARMACY  

FROM: Carmen A. Catizone, Executive Director/Secretary  

DATE:  June 27, 2013 

RE: 2014 NAPLEX/MPJE Fee Adjustment 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The National Association of Boards of Pharmacy (NABP) would like to notify the boards of 
pharmacy regarding a 2014 fee adjustment for the North American Pharmacist Licensure 
Examination (NAPLEX) and the Multistate Pharmacy Jurisprudence Examination (MPJE). 
NABP is adjusting the fees in order to continue to protect the integrity and security of its 
examinations.  

Beginning on January 1, 2014, the fees will be adjusted as follows: 

 NAPLEX fee will increase from $485 to $505 

 MPJE fee will increase from $200 to $210 

The NAPLEX and MPJE examination fees were last adjusted in May 2010. The amount of 
increase was similar to the upcoming adjustment.  

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Maria Boyle, competency assessment 
senior manager, at 847/391-4400, extension 4426, or via e-mail at mboyle@nabp.net. 

 

cc:  NABP Executive Committee 
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